
 
 

Reliability Panel reviews 
Notice of public meeting 

 
 
The Reliability Panel has published draft reports on the 2012 Annual Market Performance Review 
and the review of the Energy Adequacy Assessment Projection provisions.   
 
The Panel will hold a public meeting in Sydney on Wednesday, 13 February 2012 on both of 
these reviews. 
 
If you wish to attend the public meeting, it is important you formally register for the meeting. 
Additional information, including the registration requirements, is provided on our website at 
www.aemc.gov.au.  
 
For further information on the reviews or public meetings please contact Anita Lai at the AEMC on 
(02) 8296 7800 or panel@aemc.gov.au. 
 
 


